&plr) -1

PEPEEVEO S6AR (D, Ref. No. LUC 428

August 6, 1964

Planning & Traffic Commission
County of Hawaii
Hilo, Hawaii

Attention: Mr. Edgar Hamasu, Planning Director
Gentlemen:

On July 27, 1964, Mr. G. R. Ewart submitted a request to the
Land Use Commission for the withdrawal of the Pepeekeo Sugar Company
special permit application to subdivide portions of Hawaii TMK _
2-8-07: 01 and 2-8-07: 06, Since the subject areas have been included
in the urban district of the final district boundaries, the petitiomer
felt that the special permit was not needed.

The Land Use Commission approved the petitioner's request for
withdrawal on July 31, 1964.

On reflection, it appears that the request for withdrawal would
have been more appropriately submitted to the Hawaii Planning & Traffic
Commission because it was initiated there. It would further appear
that the Hawaii Plamning & Traffic Commission may so comsider the
request and a copy of the request is enclosed for your records.

Very truly yours,

RAYMOND S, YAMASHITA
Executive Qfficer

REM/an

ce: Myron Thompson
Roy Takeyama, Legal Counsel for the Commission
G. R. Ewart, C. Brewer
Claude Moore, C. Brewer, Hilo

encl.



